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To:  Board of Education

From: Dr. Milli McIntosh, Director of Human Resources

Date: March 12, 2024

Topic: Growth Plan & Evaluation Appeals Committee Members

Ballots were distributed district-wide for certified employees to select two people whom
they believed are best suited to serve on the Certified Growth Plan Appeals Committee
for the 2024-25 school year.

As of March 11, 2024, only one ballot was received. Based on this ballot, peer-elected
members will be Sharalyn Sams and Shelley Hickman. There will be no alternate peer-
elected members.

Shelina Smith and LeAnn Fisher will serve as the board-appointed Growth Plan Appeals

Committee member and alternate. The 2024-25 school year will mark their seventh
year of service.
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